
Congregation Shalom’s   52nd   Annual   Second   Seder  

This event is open to our members, their families and guests, and will include the complete 
Seder menu, ceremonial foods, Seder plates, ceremonial wine and beverages.

The Seder will be partially catered. The chicken will come from Boston Market. Families or 
individuals attending may be asked to bring food to support the Seder. The cost will be eighteen  
dollars per person  ($18 / person).  Please reserve this important date in the traditional religious life of 
our congregation and plan to join us in this observance. Volunteers are needed for setup and cleanup. 

If you would like to participate, please mail the reservation form found below along with your check 
made out to Congregation Shalom to: 

                         Pat & Bob Schneider
 12 Marion Street 
 Chelmsford, MA  01824-3116

For questions email Pat & Bob Schneider -  seder@congregationshalom.org or call  978-256-1588

Please let us know before April 10th, 2019, so we can properly organize this event. 
  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

52nd Annual Passover Second Seder Reservation Form  

Family Name: __________________________________Phone No._______________________ 

E-mail address: _______________________________________________________________

Number of adults (post Bar/Bat Mitzvah age):       ______
    Names of adults: 

____________________________________________________________________________

Number  of children: _____
   Names of children:     Age of child 
_________________________________________________________      ________
_________________________________________________________      ________
_________________________________________________________      ________

There is no charge for children under the age of three. 

Total number of people  _____ Check Amount $____________

Please help with Set Up at  9:30 am  ____   or   Clean Up at the end of the Seder ____

The Passover Seder 
will be held at the temple on

  Saturday, April 20th, 2019 at 6:00 PM.


